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Thundelarra Limited ACN 085 782 994 (Company) has been advised that due to an administrative 
error at the processing bank, any shareholders attempting to use the BPAY facility to subscribe for 
shares under the Share Purchase Plan on MONDAY 2 SEPTEMBER 2013 or on TUESDAY 3 
SEPTEMBER 2013 will have found the BPAY facility unavailable. 
 
Thundelarra has been advised that the problem is resolved and that the BPAY facility will be 
available from Wednesday 4 September 2013 until the Plan closes on Friday 6 September 2013.  
 
The Company apologises for any inconvenience that this disruption may have caused to 
shareholders wishing to participate in the Plan.  We are assured that the BPAY facility will operate 
as intended from tomorrow morning (Wednesday 4 September 2013) until the close of the Plan, so 
if you experienced difficulties with BPAY today or yesterday please take the opportunity to try 
again before close of business this Friday 6 September 2013. 
 
The above dates are indicative only and the directors of the Company reserve the right to amend 
these key dates. 
 
The Company refers all eligible shareholders to the 2013 Share Purchase Plan Offer posted to 
them. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
Frank DeMarte 
Thundelarra Limited 
Company Secretary 
+61 8 9389 6927 
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